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To Administrations of Member States of the ITU 
 
 
 
 
Subject: Resolution 80 (Rev.WRC-07) 
 
 
 
 
At its 92nd meeting (20-24 March 2023), the Radio Regulations Board continued to review the draft 
report to WRC-23 on Resolution 80 (Rev.WRC-07). The Board instructed the Radiocommunication 
Bureau to prepare a letter to bring the revised version of the draft report 1 to the attention of the 
Members States.  

It should be noted that any comments that your administration may wish to submit should reach 
the Bureau not later than 5 June 2023, 1600 hours UTC, to be considered at the 93rd Board meeting, 
scheduled from 26 June to 4 July 2023. Comments should be sent to brmail@itu.int. 

The Board will then continue its work on the report on Resolution 80 (Rev. WRC-07) based on 
contributions received from Members States and Board Members. 

Mario Maniewicz 
Director 
 
 
 
 
 

Distribution: 

– Administrations of Member States of ITU 

– Members of the Radio Regulations Board 

 

____________________ 
1 https://www.itu.int/md/R23-RRB23.2-C-0002/en 
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